
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 06 November 2013 1846 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
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Dear Sirs, 

I learned about the plans you have regarding the premises of ti iyoga Primrose Hill with much 
worry. 

Triyoga is part at the community of Primrose Hill and has been such for the last 13 years, it is one 
of the institutions which has created the atmosphere and sense of community tor which people 
like spending time (and money')  in the area People come to Primrose Hill because it gives a 
sense of peace and beauty, including its shops yoga places and restaurants 
The site is within the Primrose I-1111 Conservation Area and the change of use and the proposed 
physical alterations are out of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation 
Area Leeder House and the other units are still suitable for continued business use and should 
continue to be protected as such as indicated by policy DP13 

Please, adopt a comprehensive approach to the development a to l l  lam: and buildings at 6 
Erskine Road, including tnyoga, no that the impacts can be fully understood and assessed (e.g. 
employment lost aside tram what  I believe will be the huge negative impact on the I-I igh Street and 
its daily trade) And also not only from a strictly business/money point OT view, but also from the 
point of v iew of the wellbeing OT the community, including the people that go to soak up the 
atmosphere 


